The New Earth at The Year 2023
Part 4

A very short message to you all. Between the 3rd and 4th of August, we on
Earth went through a major Universal Time Shift. Many of the more spiritual
and sensitive people, experienced different forms of physical, physiological and
emotional discomfort. Many felt almost sick, maybe with headaches or pressure
in the head, nausea or stomach pain, strange or depressed thoughts or weird
dreams, eye pressure, etc. I just let you know so that you know what is going on.

Now, on the 7th of August, things slowly settle down to this New Time Line
for Earth and it will become better and better for us.

More information is coming.

Big Hugs from Channie



